Info

From: Shafi, Arusa (CANNOR) <arusa.shafi@canada.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 6:45 PM

To: Solomon Amuno; Cory Barker

Cc: Info

Subject: Mary River Phase 2 - Government of Canada's Response to the Draft Pre-hearing & Community Roundtable and List of Participants
Attachments: Federal Government Participants Pre-hearing & Community Roundtable.docx

Dear Mr. Amuno,

On September 9, 2020 the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) posted the draft Agenda for the upcoming NIRB Community Roundtable and Pre-hearing
Conference for Baffinland’s Iron Mines Corporation’s Phase 2 Development Proposal, scheduled to take place September 28 — October 1, 2020. Thank you for
the opportunity to provide our feedback. The Government of Canada offers the following comments:

i.  Draft Agenda — In terms of agenda content for the Community Roundtable the Government of Canada requests that NIRB please clarify when air quality will
be discussed.

ii. ~Please find attached the list of federal government representatives that will be in attendance.

jii. Please include in the final agenda the mechanisms (with relevant contact information) that will be put into place to resolve any technical issues that might
occur, including any breakdown in interpretation to ensure that all parties can meaningfully participate.

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

Thank you,

Arusa Shafi

Project Manager

Northern Projects Management Office

Canadian Northern Economic Development Agency
Yellowknife, NT

arusa.shafi@canada.ca




